Hassan Yussuff Secretary-Treasurer / Secrétaire-trésorier
Barbara Byers Executive Vice-President / Vice-présidente exécutive
Marie Clarke Walker Executive Vice-President / Vice-présidente exécutive

November 6, 2013

BC Federation of Labour Executive Officers

Re: Frank Wall Leadership Development Scholarship

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

This year, the Canadian Labour Congress (CLC) Pacific Region is excited to announce a new scholarship for the 2014 Winter School.

The **Frank Wall Leadership Development Scholarship** is a full scholarship for the Parliamentary Procedure and Public Speaking course which covers the cost of registration, single room accommodation, meals, travel costs (to be arranged through the CLC office), and wage loss.

The scholarship is open to applicants who submit a written application form and accompanying essay of no more than two pages in length (300 – 500 words) on the topic: "What is the greatest challenge facing the labour movement and what skills are essential for today's leaders?"

The deadline for applications is Friday, December 6, 2013. Applications forms can be downloaded from our website at: canadianlabour.ca/pacific-region. Completed application forms and essays should be addressed to the Regional Director and submitted to the Canadian Labour Congress - Pacific Region office.

Successful candidates will be contacted within five days of the closing date.

For more information, please contact the CLC Pacific Region office at 604-430-6766.

In solidarity,

Amber Hockin Regional Director

Canadian Labour Congress - Pacific Region

AH/vdw 🎻 🚾

Enclosure

WallF-Scholarship-BCFL-EO-Ltr-2013-11-06

Frank Wall Leadership Development Scholarship Application

The Frank Wall Leadership Development Scholarship is open to applicants who complete this application form with an accompanying essay of no more than two pages in length (300 - 500 words). Your essay should be on the following topic: "What is the greatest challenge facing the labour movement and what skills are essential for today's leaders?"

The Frank Wall Leadership Development Scholarship is a full scholarship for the **Parliamentary Procedure and Public Speaking** course which covers the cost of registration, single room accommodation, meals, travel costs (to be arranged through the CLC office), and wage loss.

Applications should be addressed to the Pacific Region Director and must be received by no later than December 6, 2013. Completed application forms and essays may be submitted via email to: pacific@clc-ctc.ca or mailed to the CLC Pacific Region office at: #201 - 5118 Joyce Street Vancouver, BC V5R 4H1.

First Name Street Address	Last Name			
		Prov./Ty	Postal Code	
Daytime Phone #	Email address			
Union	Local			
Please list any special needs	Do you require childe	care? If yes, name	of child/ren & age/s	
Please select which week you are available.				
January 19 - 24, 2014				
February 16 - 21, 2014				
Signature of Authorizing Officer	-	Print Name of Authorizing Officer		

Applicants must have authorization from their union.

Attach your essay!



